
 

 
 

Report of the Gender, Sexuality, Feminist, and Social Justice Studies Students’ Association 
10 January 2018 

 
Constitution 
 

● We plan on beginning the process to amend the constitution within the next 2-3 
weeks. We had hoped to begin earlier, but were understandably stalled due to 
exams. 

 
Miscellaneous 
 

● We have been having discussions regarding precarity in the IGSF and at McGill, 
especially with the incredible faculty we are fortunate to have here. We are 
drafting and envisioning approaches to work towards both plausible short-term 
and radical long-term solutions at McGill. We will offer more updates soon as 
these discussions evolve, while respecting the privacy of those we are speaking 
with.  

● We have created a Facebook group “GSFS at McGill” for GSFS students, and 
people enrolled in any GSFS classes or interested in GSFS. 

● We have access to the email and Facebook pages for the WSSA now. Any emails 
can now be sent to: gsfssa.aus@mail.mcgill.ca 

● The dates for this semester’s meetings will be decided at out first meeting (i.e. 
within a week or so), as per our constitution.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Emma Clark, Bee Khaleeli, Emily Stimpson, Kyle Stewart 
External Coordinators to AUS and McGill, GSFSSA 


